August 13, 2021

Attention: Council
City of Saskatoon

RE: TAYLOR STREET — BETWEEN ROSEWOOD GATE N TO MEADOWS PARKWAY
Dear Council:

Our homes back the newly constructed section of Taylor Street just off of Rosewood Gate N. We want to
bring to your attention our disappointment in the City for not maintaining the side of the road that
borders Hillcrest Cemetery. The weeds are 4-5 ft. high and unsightly — we have reached out to the City
to express our concern and these have still not been dealt with. They are now going to seed which in
turn creates a bigger issue.

Our 32 home complexes at- Meadows Blvd (Stirling Gate) pay substantial city taxes. We maintain our
own road within the complex and we do not have sidewalks that the City needs to maintain so we feel
the Taylor Street issue is not a huge request to ask of the City. Our hope would also be that the City
continue planting trees on the berm along Taylor St.

We are asking that this be addressed immediately and that it is put into the City’s regular maintenance
plan so that we do not have to continually look at this unsightly mess.

Thank you for addressing this.
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